Comments Submitted by S. Ashbaker, WECC




From: Ashbaker, Steve
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2009 10:47 AM
To: Galik, Cory
Cc: Ashbaker, Steve; Rice, Paul; Harshbarger, Robert
Subject: Comments on Version 1.8.1 e-Tag Specifications and Schema
Dear Cory,

This is in response to your September 4, 2009 notice requesting comments on the Version 1.8.1 e-Tag Specifications and Schema.  

Attached is a red line copy of the Version 1.8.1 E-Tag Specifications with our comments and suggested modifications. As we understand the new functionality, it is proposed that the Tag Authority forward all e-Tag messages to a Secondary Service URL of the Tag Approval and Agent Services. It is also our understanding that the costs to implement this functionality will rest exclusively with the Tag Authorities, while only the Tag Approval and Agent Services will gain benefit from it. Since WECC is the holder of the Interchange Authority Contract, we would assume the financial responsibility for making these changes. It appears the changes are at the request of the Approval Service and would seem the financial responsibility for the changes should fall back to the Approval Service and the Authority Service. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks

Steven D Ashbaker
Director of Operations

Western Electricity Coordinating Council

